
 

 

Council Update – July 20, 2020 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

July 4th Sidewalk Art 

Even though we did not have our annual 4th of July parade and festivities we were still able to do 

a few fun things to help residents celebrate the 4th of July.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to thank Teri Christensen and the Groveport Madison Area Community Choir who helped put 

together a video about what the 4th of July means to our residents with a message from Mayor 

Westcamp to remind everyone we will see everyone on the 4th of July in 2021. 

The Groveport Madison Area Community Choir is currently working on another Broadway Show for 

August and hopefully another show closer to the Holiday’s.   Stay tune for more information 



Farmers Market 

The Farmers Market is doing very well this year.  We have 13 paid vendors, 

some coming every week and some once in a while.  The decision to move it to 

the parking lot of Groveport Madison Central was a good move.  Easy access, 

lots of parking and definitely more foot traffic.  We added one food truck with is 

doing very well also.   

 

Apple Butter Day 

The plan is to have Apple Butter Day on October 10.  Events of the day are 

currently being looked at as to what we can do and not do in order to keep 

everyone safe from Covid-19.  I will keep you updated. 

 

 

 

Groveport Lions Club 

I received a letter from Ed Myers letting us know the Groveport Madison Lions Club has disbanded as of 

June 29, 2020. 

  


